
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ashes will be distributed at Masses. 

Masses: 

6:30, 8am, 10:00am (Schools), 12:15, 5:30 & 7pm 

(Spanish) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PARISH OFFICE 

209 E. Lomita Ave. 

Glendale, CA 91205 

parish@hfglendale.org 

www.hfglendale.org 

Phone: (818) 247-2222 

OFFICE HOURS 

    Monday to Thursday: 8:30am - 8:30pm 

    Friday: 8:30am - 7:00pm 

    Saturday: 8:30am - 5:00pm 

    Sunday: 8:30am - 2:00pm 

CLERGY 

Pastor: 

   Rev. James Bevacqua. ext. 225 

Fr-bevacqua@hfglendale.org 

Associate Pastors: 

Rev. Kevin Nolan, ext. 229 

Fr-nolan@hfglendale.org 

Rev. Xavier Dsouza, ext. 227 

Fr-dsouza@hfglendale.org 

Deacons: 

Deacon Ron Baker, ext. 552 

   Dn-baker@hfglendale.org 

Deacon Neon Recuenco, ext. 553 

   Dn-recuenco@hfglendale.org 

Deacon John Steele, Senior deacon 

IN RESIDENCE 

Rev. Samuel Ward 

Rev. Marcial Juan - Retired  

MASSES 

Daily: 6:30am, 8:00am, 5:30pm 

Saturday: 8:00am, 5:30pm 

Sunday: 6:30am, 8:00am, 9:30am,            

 11:00am, 12:30pm (Spanish),  

 5:30pm (Life Teen) 

Civic Holidays: 9:00am only 

CONFESSIONS 

Monday/Thursday: 4:30-5:15pm 

Saturday: 4:00-5:00pm and by  

                     appointment 

                 

         

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ June 18, 2017 
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M]opkn¥oĖ@knjanĖ 
Dear Parishioners, 

 

Happy Fatherôs Day to all of our dads!  Thank you for 

your yes to striving to be the best father that you can be, the 

father that you are called to be to your children.  
 

Today we celebrate the Feast of Corpus Christi also known as the 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Jesus Christ. This is a day when we 

re-emphasize the real presence of Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. This is a teaching 

that so many people, including Catholics, either do not understand or do not 

embrace or in many cases are not even aware of it. We believe that during the 

prayers of consecration during the Mass (during the Eucharistic prayer, when 

everyone is kneeling) that the Holy Spirit changes the bread and wine into the body 

and blood of Jesus Christ.  
 

Why do so many people have a hard time with this teaching? In my 

opinion: first, itôs very hard for so many to believe that that the bread and wine are 

transformed into Jesusô body and blood because the Eucharistic species still look 

and taste like bread and wine. Itôs not obvious through the normal human senses 

that we have Jesusô body and blood present. In order to recognize this truth, it 

requires a conscious act of faith. Second, much teaching over the years has 

become watered down. Third, I personally feel that we have lost a lot of the 

mystical and the reverence in so many of our churches. Fourth, in our changing 

world, so many people only believe what they can perceive through the senses or 

through science. It is unfortunate and sad that so many people have put limits on 

the power of God. 
 

It is on this feast that we celebrate the 9th anniversary of our Msgr. Lirette 

Perpetual Adoration chapel. Yes, it was opened nine years ago in 2008. Many 

thanks to all of our adorers and especially to Ron Pe¶a, the head of this ministry 

who does such a swell job and touches the hearts of so many. 
 

Both school are out!!!  However, summer school is an option.  If you have 

a child interested in summer school, we offer summer school programs at both of 

our schools.  Please note that both summer school programs are CO-ED.  Even 

though our high school is all girls, summer school is co-ed.  Please take advantage 

of our offerings!  
 

More quotes from Pope Francisô encyclical Laudato Si:  
 

ñThe entire material universe speaks of Godôs love, his boundless affection 

for us. Soil, water, mountains: everything is, as it were, a caress of God.ò (n. 84) 
 

ñThis situation has led to a constant schizophrenia, wherein a technocracy 

which sees no intrinsic value in lesser beings coexists with the other extreme, 

which sees no special value in human beings.ò (n. 118) 
 

Travelling this summer?  Check out masstimes.org for information on 

Masses while away.  Donôt miss the Holy Eucharist!  While travelling, please 

consider continuing to support your parish.   
 

Summer peace and love, 
 

Fr. Jim Bevacqua, Pastor  

818-247-2222 x225  

fr-bevacqua@hfglendale.org 

SUNDAY  JUNE 18 

  6:30 AM Marcelo Adolfo, Jr. Y 

   Ernesto Cristobal 

  8:00 AM Leon Guerrero Y 

   Ponyong Longos Y 

 9:30 AM 2013 Holy Land Pilgrims - Tgiving 

   Lillian Velasco Gapusan Y 

11:00 AM Jaboy Salinas - Tgiving 

   Domingo Salinas 

12:30 PM Mary Movie Project 

   Fr. Fryer 

  5:30 PM For the People of the Parish 

MONDAY  JUNE 19 

  6:30 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Lina Kasian & Family 

   Dolly Kelejian & Family 

  8:00 AM  Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Leslie Pennebaker 

   Monico Mendoza Y 

  5:30 PM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Faustino Castillo Y  

   Daniel Guzman 

TUESDAY  JUNE 20 

  6:30 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Lisa Festekjian & Family    

   Sossi Postajian & Family 

  8:00 AM   Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Renato Carlo Leopando 

   Meghry Chopurian & Family 

   5:30 PM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Beatriz Orozco Y   

   Salvador Guzman 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 21 

  6:30 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Renato Cristi Y  

   Gilda Shanlian & Family 

  8:00 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Luis Arrienda Y 

   Carmen Agoncillo Y  

   Deacon Bill & Marisue Bevacqua-

    Tgiving 

  5:30 PM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Manuel Rivas & Rosario CamachoY 

   Renita Galano Y 

THURSDAY  JUNE 22 

  6:30 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Lorigo Varilla 

   Merly C. Tandog - Tgiving 

  8:00 AM    Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Racquel Hernandez Y 

   Maria Dyoco Y 

  5:30 PM   Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Collette Tennessen Y 

   Esther Navarette Y 

FRIDAY   JUNE 23 

  6:30 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Kiku Uehara David 

   Scott Miller Y 

  8:00 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Aguayon Family - Tgiving 

   Ramiela Miniano 

  5:30 PM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Conchita Ronquillo Y  

   Edeltrudes Atanacio - Tgiving  

SATURDAY  JUNE 24 

  8:00 AM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Gina Sacdalan 

   Vincent Trung Tran Y 

  5:30 PM Fatherôs Day Novena 

   Emilia & Benjamin Garcia, Jr. Y 

   Arvin John Pertubal - Tgiving 
    

 

    

    
 

        

June 18, 2017 
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SUNDAY MASS CLERGY 

SCHEDULE  
 

Saturday 6/24 

5:30 PM Fr. Xavier 
 

Sunday 6/25 

6:30 AM Fr. Sam 

8:00 AM Fr. Juan/Dn Ron 

9:30 AM  Fr. Xavier 

11:00 AM Fr. Jim 

12:30 PM (Spn) Fr. Kevin 

5:30 PM Fr. Michael 
   
   

*Please note that the clergy 

schedule is always subject to 

change* 

June 18, 2017 

PRAY FORé.The 

Recovery of:  

Wilhelmina LeBoff, 

Carol Kemp, Bonnie 

Tortorelli, Medardo 

Lavilla, Florencia 

Garcia, Rosa Lilian Aguilar, CJ 

Nasol, Matthew Tribble, Josefina 

Madrigal, Roberto Madrigal, 

George Madrigal, Rosa Madrigal, 

Maria Madrigal, Elvira Gomez, 

Valerie Ortiz, Amalia Gutierrez, 

Susana Montes, Maggie Baxter, 

Elena Ramirez, Amanda Perez, 

Benjamin Guevarra, Kingston 

Cortez, Nestor Cortez, Melinda 

Cohn 
 

Those who have died before us 

and their familiesé 
 

Lim Ching Lay, Lolita Lim, 

Policarpio Cristobal, Flordeliza 

San Diego, Hernan  Vintimilla, 

Domingo Slinas 
 

May the souls of all faithful 

departed, through the mercy of 

God, rest in peace. 

HOLY FAMILY MISSION 

STATEMENT 
 

As disciples of Christ, Holy Family Parish 

is committed to being a more caring, 

united Catholic community of faith that 

welcomes all ages, cultures, and walks 

of life and strives to build the Kingdom of 

God. 

FATHERôS 

DAY 

Today 
 

To honor all 

fathers we are 

offering a 

Novena of Nine 

Holy Masses 

that will begin on 

today, Fatherôs Day. 

To have your father, or that of a 

loved one, entered on the list of 

those we pray for, please fill out 

the Fatherôs Day Mass 

remembrance envelope that is 

available in the parish office. The  

envelopes are in the altar during 

the Fatherôs Day Novena of 

Masses.  

FATHER MICHAEL  FERNANDES, SFX 

Please welcome Father Michael. He 

arrived on June 15th.  He is a friend of 

Father Xavier Dsouza. He looks forward 

to being with us this summer until the 

end of August.  He was born and brought 

up in Goa, India, a colony of the 

Portuguese until 1960. He is one of four 

boys to his late parents. Two of his older 

brothers are in London and one is in 

Mumbai. He is the youngest of the four. 

He became a member of the Society of 

St. Francis Xavier, Goa, popularly known 

as "Pilar fathers" from Goa.  He is 

presently the pastor at Our Lady of Pilar 

Church and Manager of St. Xavierôs 

Elementary School, at Dholpur, 

Rajasthan, India located in the 

Archdiocese of Agra. He has been a 

priest for more than 30 years and has 

spent most of his priestly life ministering 

in the missions.  

IAN HOLLICK 

From the Diocese of San 

Bernardino 

He is staying with us this summer 

while he takes a CPE (Clinical 

Pastoral Education) course at 

Childrenôs Hospital in LA. 
 

Please welcome Ian to Holy 

Family. He arrived June 2nd, and 

he will be with us most of the 

summer. 



Capital Campaign 

On May 16th, Ministry Leaders and other members of the Parish came together for the Leadership Summit.  Fa-

ther Jim, fundraising consultant Janet Levine, and Deacon Ron Baker walked the participants though the importance of 

a Parish Center for Holy Family and the capital campaign that will support this project.  

 

Father Jim talked about how most churches our size have a Parish Center that creates a center for the many 

programs and ministries of the Church.  Showing how today, a family coming to join the church and sign their two chil-

dren up for Religious Education and EDGE or confirmation would require them to go to three different buildings in three 

different locations on the campus, Father Jim highlighted why a Parish Center is needed.  More, the Parish Center would 

provide permanent spaces for our ministries and programs such as our Food Bank.  

 

To build the Parish Hall will require fundraisingðabout $8 Million worth of fundraising.  And this must be in addi-

tion to the support parishioners and others already give to Holy Family.  Our consultant talked about how the campaign 

must be an ñandò gift for each and every donor to the campaignðand how it should be a sacrificial gift.  That is, support 

for the Parish Center is not just over and above your regular offertory giving and attendance at fundraising events, it 

must be a larger gift, one that is a stretch and may make you consider what you will sacrifice in order to make that gift.  

 

Janet also talked about how the campaign will be conducted in phases and the importance of members of Holy 

Family being part of the various committees that will be set up. Deacon Ron walked the audience through what needs to 

happen next.  On the facilities side, an architect will be hired, plans for the Center must be approved, and, of course, we 

must ensure that these plans include adequate parking.  

 

As we move from the planning phase into actually raising funds for the building, Deacon Ron assured everyone 

that there will be brochures and drawings to show our prospective donors as well as training and support for those who 

will be doing to asks. 

 

 Many in the audience shared success stories from other churches and commented on the strength of commu-

nity that Holy Family brings to this effort.  They and others indicated their interest in serving on committees to help the 

campaign succeed. 

 

While most of the audience was enthusiastic about the Parish Hallðand the promise of adequate parkingð

there were some concerns raised about cost, location, and whether it was necessary to build a new building rather than 

renovate one already built.  Deacon Ron pointed out that the cost of materials and construction have gone up substan-

tially since the last large project undertaken at Holy Family.  What cost $1 million then would be many times that amount 

if done today. 

 

As the project moves forward, we know there will be many other questions.  Deacon Ron welcomes  your calls 

and emails on the project, the master plan, and the campaign.  Over the next several months, look to the bulletin for up-

dates and opportunities to be involved in this exciting project.  
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          MARRIAGE BANNS 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wedding Banns are announced for 

three consecutive weeks prior to the 

wedding date. 
 

Mr. Warlito Lagman 

Ms. Maria Grace Lagman 
 

Mr. Michael J. McMonegal 

Ms. Faith S. Parducho 
 

Please pray for these couples as 

they prepare for the Sacrament of 

Matrimony. 
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Holy Family Grade School 

More Parish News 

HOLY FAMILY BLOOD DRIVE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, July 9, 2017 

Time: 8:00am Ł 2:00pm 

Location: Bloodmobile  

(in front of church) 
 

To make a life-saving appointment: 

Visit www.redcrossblood.org and 

enter Sponsor Code: HFGlendale 

Help save up to 3 lives with every 

donation! 

Come To Celebrate our 

Chapelôs Ninth Anniversary 
 
 

 

Sunday, Today 

Courtyard of Charity 

7:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
 

Contact: Ron Pena, 323-394-0034 

holyfamilyadoration@gmail.com 

http://www.redcrossblood.org/

